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Rochester, NY - On Sunday, April 15th, Senator Robach was a guest at the grand opening

celebration for The Bop Shop. It recently relocated from Village Gate to 1460 Monroe Avenue

in Brighton. He was joined by Brighton Town Supervisor Bill Moehle and the Brighton

Chamber of Commerce. For more information on The Bop Shop, visit their website,

http://bopshop.com/.
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